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Hugh Bloore Poster Award

In recognition of their late father's passion for science, leaming and capacity building for young people to live on
through the NZIMLS, the family of Hugh Bloore have given a grant to the NZIMLS to go fo the Hugh Bloore
Memorial Poster Prize.

This prize is to the value of $1,000 for the best poster submitted to the NZIMLS Annual Scientific Meeting by a
current financial NZIMLS member. To be eligible to collect this award, the person submitting the poster must be
present at the Hugh Bloore Poster Session at the NZIMLS annual scientific meeting.

The posters will be judged by two NZIMLS Council appointed judges and the judge's decision will be final. The
recipient will be announced at the Hugh Bloore Poster Session and awarded a certificate and cheque at this time.

The winner of the award must use the money to go towards attendance at a scientific meeting or
research. The recipientis to report back to Council on how the award money was spent.

Hugh Grovenor Bloore
3 March 1918 -10 September 2005

Hugh Bloore was a foundation member of the New Zealand Association of Bacteriologists (as the NZIMLS was
then known as). His involvement with the NZIMLS was:

Council member: 1954 - 1958
Vice President: 1958 - 1963
President; 1963 — 1966
Elected a Fellow in 1968

Life member in 1982

All Hugh's working life was as the Charge Technologist at the Wairau Hospital Laboratory in Blenheim.



